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Work continuing on King Georges 
Road upgrade 

King Georges Road upgrade 
December 2023 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are upgrading King Georges Road 
between Stoney Creek Road, Beverly 
Hills and Forest Road, Hurstville to 
improve safety, reduce congestion and 
improve journey times for road users. 

What work are we doing?  
• Earthworks in the north and southbound verge 

• Utility relocation and installation  

• Stormwater drainage works 
• Property adjustments 

• Realignment of Sydney Water culvert at 
Clarence Street 

• Pavement construction, asphalting, line 
marking, kerb and gutter construction. 

Traffic changes on King Georges Road 
From Friday 12 January, there will be traffic 
changes on King Georges Road.  
Forest Road to Dudley Street 
• North and southbound lanes will be shifted to 

the west 
• Traffic barriers will be Installed on the 

eastern side of King Georges Road. 

George Street to Warwick Street 
• North and southbound lanes will be shifted to 

the east 
• Traffic barriers will be Installed on the 

western side of King Georges Road. 

When and where we’ll be working 
From December 2023 to February 2024, our 
night work hours will be between 8pm and 6am 
from Sunday to Friday. We will work a maximum 
of five nights per week. Our day work hours will      
be from 7am to 6pm Monday to Friday, and    
8am to 1pm on Saturdays, weather and site 
conditions permitting.  
No work will take place on Sundays during the 
day, or on public holidays, without prior 
notification. 
Our holiday shutdown period will be from Monday 
25 December 2023 to Sunday 7 January 2024. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 
• Workers and vehicles  

• Reduced speed limits and pedestrian detours 

• Noise from machinery and equipment. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. 
This includes: 
• Fencing for safety and security 

• Installing noise blankets, where possible 

• Reducing noise, where possible 
• Completing noisier activities like saw-cutting 

and jack-hammering by midnight, where 
possible.
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Contact us 

  

 

Project Infoline 1800 958 057  
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

 

 
kgr.community@georgiou.com.au 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

   

    Location of work area 
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